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Executive Board meeting 7 March 2022 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the fifth meeting in 2022 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

 

Main decisions 

The Executive Board adopted the Executive Board Decision laying down implementing provisions 
concerning the selection, extension of the term of office and removal from the office of the Administrative 
Director of Eurojust.  

The Executive Board decided to accept the request to participate in the study ‘Possible solutions for 
Missing Trader Intra-Community Fraud’ commissioned by the European Parliament. 

The Executive Board took note of the EuroMed Justice progress report second half 2021-first half 2022 
and the EuroMed Justice Work Plan 2022-2023. In addition, the Executive Board discussed the new phase 
of the EuroMed Justice Programme. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


